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We had a house to burn during the Gatlinburg Tn. fire. We do not intend to build back. We don't think it is fair 
or legal to have to pay a water bill when not using the water. That makes a extra burden on the people who 
don't build back. The water service was not that good and it is not our fault the company wasn't managed well 
or didn't have enough insurance to build the system back. We do not want this to pass. Charles and 
Dianne Inman 827 Leisure Lane Gatlinburg, TN.Therefore add our name to the list of those objecting this 
proposal with the Tennessee Water Commission 
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